
 

Email Blast Sept 19
th
/2012: Lakeshore Heights Fall meeting minutes which was held on Sept 2

nd
/2012 & 

posted on our website... Hope you find minutes of the meeting of interest & your comments/feedback are 
Welcomed. 
 

Since the fall meeting, there has been a few more Association Membership collections & Beach Access 

Donations... 
 

The final 2012 final memberships count 200 x $10 = $2,000.00 As of Sept 6th 70.5 % PD 

 
*Vacant 

Lots  Collectable PD 
Call 
Back No 

33 285 200 48 37 
   *Vacant not included in the collectable count 

   Beach Access Donations...Thank-you to: 
 

Ken & Moria Sarahs 

Nancy England 

Shawn & Sharon McLaughlin 

Henry Epp (2nd contribution) 

Harry & Margaret Obedzinski 

Mark & Allison Blank 

Libby Powal 

Jane & Bob Massey 

Ellsworth & Anita Smith 

 
  As of Sept 19

th
/2012 the updated total for the Beach Access Project is... 

 

Collectable 
# of 

people 

Donation $ 
Amount 
collected 

285 48 $4,328.50 

Raised 
@ 50/50 

draw $124.00 

Grant 
Balance 

remaining  $1,276.25 

 
Total $5,728.75 

 

Stair project update: Still the same pending expenses for: Engineer Stamp, Permit from Selkirk Planning & 

possible Geo-technical engineer cost is TBA...Builder’s revised cost of the project as per the architect’s 1
st
 

drawing is $ 7,400.00 plus GST 

 

Recently a 2
nd

 engineer has been contacted & has reviewed the drawing which was provide by the architect 
for the staircase... Communications have opened and are ongoing  between  Engineer, & CEO of RM of 

St.Clements. The association has shared with the two parities, the details of our efforts regarding this project 

moving forward.  

 
By late October the Executive of L.S.H will submit another Grant application to The RM of St. Clements. 

 

When solid new information is confirmed, we will let you know... 
Enjoy the Fall &Winter season’s...see you next Spring / Summer. 

Edith – President & Anna – Vice President 
Lakeshore Heights Association 


